
 

  

Parents/Guardians 

  

Last evening, a note containing a possible threatening message was brought to the attention of 
high school administration.  The administration and our school resource officer were in 
cooperation into the night to determine the credibility of the note.  Although our initial 
investigation gives us confidence that there is no viable threat, due to the timing of the situation 
and out of an abundance of caution for our students and staff, we have made the decision that 
the high school will not be in session today, January 15th , to allow the investigation to progress.   
As this situation is isolated at the high school, the junior high and lower elementary buildings 
will run as normal.    Please be aware, however, that those students that ride the Cullom shuttle 
in the morning will not have access to the high school commons area this morning.    We will 
update you when possible as details become clear.   

  

Thank you 

Jay Bennett 

Superintendent 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


